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FROM THE LEFT SEAT

Summer. Is it really summer? Alaska has been said to have
four seasons, June July August and winter. That may not be true
but the summers in Alaska are glorious. Alaskans tend to cram
a lot of outdoor activities into the 12 brief weekends of summer
and the members of Chapter 42 are not an exception.

Chapter 42 is about to enter summer mode. There will not
be regular meetings or a newsletter for the next three months.
This month’s newsletter will be the last one until the September
issue.

Other forms of communication will be used to get the word
out concerning events. We will use emails and telephone calls to
keep each other updated about when and where the summer fly-in
and picnic will take place. Currently we are trying to schedule a
picnic/BBQ in June and a fly/drive-in sometime in July.

The RV-9 project is progressing nicely. I just had another
tech inspection from John Davis. John carefully inspected the
work on the wings and found a few items that need attention
and offered some thoughtful advice.

Our chapter is fortunate to have some great Tech Counselors,
please use them.

[ just looked at my logbook and checked out where I was in
years past. Three Mays ago we had a Cessna 170B and we were
flying it almost every weekend. This is where I was 3 years ago
and I wish I were there now.

Hinchinbrook Island: A Large and fascinating island located
off the coast from Cordova, Alaska.

Captain Cook named Hinchinbrook Island after the family
seat of his patron, George Montague Dunk, which would also
explain why the next island over is named Montague. And while
Cook was an exceptional sea captain he wasn’t very imaginative
with place names. There are two islands off the coast of Australia
with the very same names, which were discovered by Cook. But
that’s another story.
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Fly in to Sand Lake! Open year-round. Special EAA member rates.

Richard Marson’s Thorp T-18

Marietta and I left in the morning of May 18", 2002, a Sat-
urday, headed for the outer islands of the Copper River Delta.
We did not have to leave too early because our landing depended
on us arriving on the out-going tide. So we took off headed east
about 9:30 am headed for the delta, which is approximately 120
miles away as the Cessna flies. We encountered 15 to 20 knot
head winds on the way and so our ground speed was down in
the upper 60’s. It took us about 2.0 hours to get there and then
another % hour to find a good spot to land.
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NEXT MEETING

In keeping with the tradition of no formal meetings in the
summer, there are no formal meetings this summer!!! However,
that is not to say there are no get-togethers. Elsewhere in this
letter, Mike Ice informs us of an opportunity to hear a Sport
Pilot presentation at the Birchwood airport on June 11th at [pm.
You can enjoy a BBQ at the other end of the airport as well.

Also coming up is the annual Chapter 42 BBQ at Matt Freeman'’s
hangar once again. It will be July 31st starting at 1pm. For those
of you with e-mail, we will occasionally post messages notify-
ing you of any other events related to our interests. See you in
Birchwood and have a safe and fun-filled summer.







